
Memo, "Nudismo en el Trópico," 1958

Memo from the reviewer of the Cuban film "Nudismo en el Trópico" (also known as "Baja el Cielo Habanero" or "Under Havana 
Skies") to an Assistant Director of the Motion Picture Division, 1952. The memo contained an analysis of the plot and detailed 
reasons why certain scenes should be eliminated from the film.;Letter from Motion Picture Division to George Weiss, the American 
distributor of the Cuban film "Nudismo en el Trópico" (also known as "Baja el Cielo Habanero" or "Under Havana Skies"), 1958. The 
letter explained that several scenes that reviewers had deemed "indecent" and "obscene" needed to be removed from the film 
before it could be licensed to be screened in New York State.

Identifier
NYSA_A1418-77_65931

Alternate Identifier
DMS ID Number: 176667

Date
1958

Repository
New York State Archives

Source
New York State Archives, New York (State). Motion Picture Division. License application case files, 1921-1965. Box 2128, File 
65931.

Rights
This image is provided for education and research purposes. Rights may be reserved. Responsibility for securing permissions to 
distribute, publish, reproduce or other use rest with the user. For additional information see our Copyright and Use Statement

Special Project
Ventana al Pasado/Window on the Past

More From This Series
Motion Picture Division license application case files

Geographic Locations
New York (is associated with)

/index.php/About/Copyright

